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***Happy Birthday to all our July birthdays - Drs. Salman Aljubran, Sean McKnight, Mark C. Glaum, Fatima Khan, 

George E. Stewart, Steven Cole, and Adriana McCubbin*** 

 

A salute to the Johns Hopkins All Children’s Hospital 2020 graduates! 

Jacqueline Squire, MD, originally from Ocala, FL, obtained her undergraduate degree from the University of 

North Florida in Jacksonville, FL and her medical degree from University of Miami Miller School of Medicine. 

She completed her residency in Pediatrics at Duke University Hospital in Durham, NC. She then returned to 

Florida for her Allergy and Immunology fellowship with USF – John Hopkins All Children’s. After graduation, 

Jacqueline is joining the Allergy and Immunology department of the Mayo Clinic in Jacksonville. She looks 

forward to expanding genetic testing for immune deficiencies and outpatient pediatric care at the Mayo Clinic in 

Jacksonville.  

 

 

  



Irina Dawson, MD was born in Russia and raised in New York City. She attended NYU for undergraduate studies 

and earned her M.D. from St. George’s University School of Medicine. She went on to complete a pediatric residency 

in Buffalo, NY and a fellowship in Allergy & Immunology at USF-Johns Hopkins All Children’s Hospital. After 

graduation she joined her husband in Virginia where he is currently stationed aboard Marine Corps Base Quantico. 

She looks forward to starting a position with Allergy Partners of Fredericksburg where she hopes to expand her 

interests in the field of food allergy, oral immunotherapy, and drug allergy. In her spare time, she enjoys outdoor 

activities with her husband including hiking, running, and gardening.  

       

                                                                                                                

                                                          

We wish Drs. Squire and Dawson the very best as they embark on their medical careers in allergy and immunology! 

 

 

 



 

Three fellows and directors with cup!  Dr Chitty Lopez won 3rd place at the ACAAI Fit Bowl, November 2019. 

L to R:  Irina Dawson, MD (fellow), Mark Ballow, MD, Maria Chitty Lopez, MD  (fellow), Panida Sriaroon, MD, 

Jacqueline Squire, MD (fellow). 

 

 

Some additional pictures from the Pediatric Division of Allergy and Immunology: 



 

Pediatrics Allergy Division, 2019 

Front Row, L to R: Panida Sriaroon, MD, Mark Ballow, MD,  Jennifer Leiding, MD, Jolan Walter, MD, PhD, Mandel Sher, MD, 

Emma Westermann-Clark, MD. 

Back Row, L to R:  Nathan Tang, MD, Daime Nieves, APRN, Irina Dawson, MD, Jacqueline Squire, MD, Maria Chitty Lopez, MD, 

Carla Duff, APRN. 

 

We are very grateful for the leaderships of Dr. Panida Sriaroon and Dr. Mark Ballow and all teaching faculty of our 

program. We thank Daniela Sredkova, Fellowship Coordinator, for her outstanding support. 

With warm regards, 

 

Richard F. Lockey, MD     Jolan Walter, MD, PhD 
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